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17th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As part of our build up to Christmas, we have created ‘A QI Christmas’ performance for you to 
enjoy at home. As you play the media file, you will hear readers and songs, and you will see 
pictures that will tell the story of the first Christmas. 

Once you have started the media file, it will play continuously (it’s approx. 31 minutes long!) 
until you stop it. You will find it on our website in Parents | Communications | Whole School 
Communications.  

Each ‘bubble’ at school has recorded a song for the different parts of the story of Christmas. 
Sadly, we were unable to sing together as a whole school, but, thanks to modern technology 
the different bubbles were able to record their parts and then be ‘layered together’ to sound 
as though they were singing as a whole group. Each Year Group also contributed to either the 
readings, the pictures or the images. 

We would like to say a special thank you to all the staff and children for their contribution but 
particularly, Mr Browning for his technological assistance, Mr Saxton for his musical skills and 
Miss Packham for bringing it altogether.  We hope this performance brings you and your child 
as much joy as it brought us as we were making it.  

I hope you have a happy and safe Christmas and look forward to seeing you all again in the 
New Year.  

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Allen 
Headteacher 
 

  


